
High School Registration for 2015 Ninth Grade Academy 
PLEASE REGISTER YOUR DAUGHTER/SON AS SOON AS POSSIBLE BY ONE OF 

THE THREE OPTIONS LISTED BELOW. 
 

Option One – Email (preferred) 
Send an email message to: ninthgradeacademy@dpsk12.org  

Include:  High School Name 
Student’s Full Name & Student ID number 
Student’s address & phone number 

Option Two – Fax/Mail  
Fax this form to the DPS Ninth Grade Academies fax number:  720-423-1507 

OR 
Mail this form to: 

Ninth Grade Academies Office 
1617 S. Acoma St. 
Denver, CO 80223 

 
 

Name of High School Attending 2015/2016: _Thomas Jefferson High School ____   
 

 Ninth Grade Academy Registration Form for August 10-14 (7:30-11:30)  

Student’s Name:  ______________________________________________ 
 
ID #:    ______________________________________________  
  
Address: ______________________________________________  
 
City, State, Zip Code: ______________________________________________   
           
Phone Number:  ______________________________________________ 
 
Parent/Guardian Name: ______________________________________________ 
 
Please check the appropriate answer: 
 
1. ____Yes, my son/daughter will attend Ninth Grade Academy at __________________.   
 
2.  ____ No, my son/daughter will not attend Ninth Grade Academy. 

 
 
Parent/Guardian Signature: ______________________________________________ 
 
Questions  

Please send an email message to: ninthgradeacademy@dpsk12.org or leave a 
message on the DPS Ninth Grade Academies Hotline: 720-424-8277 and someone 
will return your call.  
You may also contact The Thomas Jefferson High School Freshman Academy 
Coordinator- Liz Buffington at Elizabeth_Buffington@dpsk12.org with 
questions.  

Bus tickets will be provided for students who need to ride the RTD to and 
from the Academy.      


